
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE   
Council is pleased to support 
The Gannawarra Goes  
Orange campaign, which 
aims to call out  
gender-based violence  
and encourage a future  
where everyone is safe,  
respected, and equal. 
Numerous events organised by various 
agencies are occurring between now and 
10 December, with residents also 
encouraged to show their support for what 
is an important cause. 
To learn more about the Gannawarra Goes 
Orange campaign, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/orange  
Kind regards, 
Mayor Ross Stanton 
 

COUNCIL MEETING  
The next Meeting of Council will be held on 
Wednesday, 20 December at the Kerang 
Senior Citizens Centre, starting at 6pm. A 
recording will be available at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/meetings no later than 
24 hours after this meeting. 
Residents can submit questions to Council 
for consideration during Question Time by 
completing a form at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/QuestionTime by 5pm 
the day before each meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVELOPMENT OPPORTUNITY 
FOR LOCAL SPORTS CLUBS 
Expressions of interest are still being 
accepted for a club development program 
that will help identify issues and determine 
future priorities. 
Thanks to the Gannawarra Community 
Resilience Committee, two clubs will be 
selected to work one-on-one with Sports 
Focus on a club development program 
during this 12-month opportunity. 
To apply or for more information, please 
visit https://bit.ly/Gannawarra-club-EOI. 
Expressions of interest close Thursday, 14 
December. 
 
COUNCIL SERVICES CLOSURES – 
FRIDAY, 1 DECEMBER 
Alternative opening hours will be in place 
for Council’s services on Friday, 1 
December: 
• Cohuna Customer Service Centre and 

Cohuna Library: Closed from 3.30pm. 
• Kerang Customer Service Centre: 

Closed from 3.30pm. 
• Sir John Gorton Library, Kerang: Closed 

from 3.30pm. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EMPLOYMENT VACANCIES 
• Early Years Support Officer – Temporary 

part-time 
• Community Engagement Officer – 

Permanent full-time 
• Administration Officer – Community 

Wellbeing & Corporate – Permanent full-
time 

• Executive Assistant – Permanent full-
time 

• Coordinator Inclusive Communities – 
Permanent full-time 

• Outdoor Pool Lifeguards – Casual 
• Kindergarten Teacher – Casual 
• Early Childhood Educator – Casual 

positions available 
For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs 
 

IMMUNISATION SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, 6 DECEMBER 
KERANG (10.30 am – 12 noon) 
NOTE:  Bookings are essential, which can be 
made by phoning (03) 5450 9333.  For more 
details, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/immunisation 
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WORK EXPERIENCE AND 
SCHOOL-BASED TRAINEESHIPS 
Are you in year 10 or above and want to 
pursue a career in childcare, horticulture 
or local government? 
If so, Gannawarra Shire Council’s work 
experience and school-based traineeship 
programs are a great first step into a 
career in these fields. 
For more information and to apply for 
spending your work experience or 
completing a school-based traineeship 
with Council, please phone (03) 5450 9333 
or email council@gsc.vic.gov.au  
  

 

OUTDOOR SWIMMING 
POOLS EXTENDED HOURS 
The Cohuna and Kerang swimming pools 
will be open from 10am-8pm daily from 
Friday, 1 December. 
For more details on Council’s pools, as well 
as community managed swimming pools 
at Koondrook, Leitchville and 
Quambatook, visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/pools 
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